
ACTION 
 

TITLE:   Beard Elementary - Roof Repair Contract  
 
DATE:   May 3, 2017 
 
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS:  
 
On Tuesday, April 11, bids were opened for roof repairs and improvements at Beard Elementary 
School.  The scope of the work will include the repair and recoating of all roofing.  There were two 
bids for this project. The low bid for this project was Dale Crampton Company at $97,856.00.   
These are storm damaged roofs and the repair will be covered by insurance.  The insurance 
proceeds are $97,856.00.   
 
Insurance originally allowed $83,751.80.  Upon further inspection, several areas of the roof 
needed repairs before coating.  After contacting Cunningham Lindsey Insurance Company, they 
agreed to adjust their allowance and cover the full repair of $97,856.00. 
 
MAHG, the assigned architect firm, has reviewed the contract and confirmed Dale Crampton is a 
qualified bidder.  MAHG recommends the District accept the contract from Dale Crampton.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
If the Board agrees, the motion would read: 
 
The Properties Committee moves to accept the bid from Dale Crampton Company in the 
amount of $97,856.00 for the roof repairs and improvements at Beard Elementary. 
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